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Subject: Finland’s proposed ban on the cross-border distance selling of tobacco products

The Finnish Government has proposed a ban on the cross-border distance selling of tobacco 
products, e-cigarettes, nicotine liquids, herbal products for smoking and smokeless nicotine products. 
The proposed ban raises the following questions:

1. Would the ban on the cross-border distance selling of tobacco products, e-cigarettes, nicotine 
liquids, herbal products for smoking and smokeless nicotine products be compatible with EU 
agreements on free trade and the free movement of goods as laid down in Articles 34 and 36 of 
the Treaty on the Functioning of the European Union?

2. Can the Commission ensure that the Finnish Government’s ban would comply with current EU 
legislation, in particular with regard to free trade within the EU?

3. Can fair competition be ensured between Finnish firms selling the products concerned within 
Finland and EU firms that would not be allowed to distance-sell them to Finnish consumers?
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